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Republic of the Philippines 
Department of Environment and Natural Resources 

Visayas Avenue, Dilirnan, Quezon City 
're1 Nos. (632)929-66-26to 29 (632)929-62-52 

929-66-20 929-66-33to 35 

MEMORANDUM FROM THEOFFICER IN CHARGE, DENR 

TO The Regional Executive Directors 
DENR Regions 11,111, W-A, W-B, V and 
DENR Cordillera Administrative Region 

SUWECT : Submisllion of Regional Report of Actions/Efforts 
Taken Relative to the Occurrence of the Recent 
Typhoons 

DATE 

The successive occurrence of the recent typhoons (Winnie, Violeta 
and Yoyong) that hit the country late last year, specially the Island of 
Luzon, resulted into the occurrence of an unprecedented flashfloods and 
landslides which caused the death of hundreds of our innocent brothers 
and sisters. Moreover, heavy damages to agricultural crops, 
buildings/houses, government .infrastructures and other properties 
amounting to billions of pesos were also recorded. 

Foregoing considered, you are hereby instructed to submit to this 
Office copy furnished the Office of Undersecretary for Environment and 
Forestry not later than 12 January 2005 (Wednesday), a general report 
on what (activities/actions/efforts) we have done/undertaken to help 
alleviate the plight of the victims as a consequence of said typhoons. 

For your guidance and strict compliance. 

Let's Go Green 


